
 
 
December 6, 2019 
 
 
Re: Fond Du Lac Congestion Fee 
 
To Our Valued Clients, 

Effective Monday December 23, 2019 Pace’s Fond Du Lac Congestion Fee will increase to 
$75.00 per shipment. As the current delays experienced at this warehouse continue to escalate, 
it is causing carrier pickup costs to rise as well.  
If you should have any questions regarding the update for this fee, please contact your sales 
representative or a member of our customer service team for further assistance.  
  
 
We thank you for your understanding and continued support.  
  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Pace Management 


